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Wednesday 10th September 2022 

 
RE: Helping our children to stay safe 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As the evenings are beginning to get darker as autumn starts to set in, we encourage 
you to discuss personal safety with your child, specifically: 
 

• Road safety: looking and listening before crossing a road; 

• Wearing high-visibility clothing if on a bike/scooter; 

• Staying within well-lit areas; 

• For parents - ensuring your child understands not to go anywhere with a person 
that they do not know, or with a person who they do know, unless agreed in 
advance with you, their parent/carer. 

 
Please also note that if a sibling or other person is collecting your child, you must 
inform the school office so that the class teacher can be made aware. If a sibling is 
collecting a child, they must be 16 years or over and a responsible person.  
 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr L Graham 
Principal 
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